
The Nominating Committee has completed the application review process of candidates for the three open Board of Directors positions 
(each to serve a three-year term commencing on May 18, 2023). Members of the Nominating Committee appointed to consider all 

eligible applicants and select the candidates were Nominating Committee Chair Roy Fahl, Lynn MacLeod and Jessica Dahle.

The committee nominated the following three candidates whose names are presented: Don Lathrop, Larry McAdams, and Rick Belcher. There 
will be no election conducted by ballot and no nominations from the floor when there is only one nominee for each position to be filled.

The time period for nominations to be made by qualified petition was open between March 3, 2023 to March 31, 2023. As 
there were no applications submitted by petition during this time period, the three open positions will be filled as selected by the 
Nominating Committee and will be formally announced at the 2023 Annual Meeting to be held on Thursday, May 18, 2023, 

at 6:00 p.m. (EST) at: Sharonview Federal Credit Union, 1955 Sharonview Way, Indian Land, SC 29707.

Nominees for 2023 Board of Directors Election
Don Lathrop
Member of Sharonview for over 20 years. Service within Sharonview began in 2009 and includes serving 
on the Supervisory Committee, Membership Development Committee, Technology Committee, ALCO, and 
as an Associate Director. He obtained, and continues to maintain, the NCVE (NAFCU Certified Volunteer 
Expert) designation. Work experience includes twelve years of senior management positions with several 
New Orleans and Charlotte area banks. He is now retired after 21 years with CPI Security Systems with 
experience in the security industry in various management capacities since 1991. Graduate of La Tech 
University with a degree in finance. Has attended numerous outside educational conferences in operations, 
governance, negotiation, and compliance.

Larry McAdams
Larry McAdams has served on the Sharonview Board of Director’s since 1998. He currently serves as the 
Chair of the Governance Committee and serves on the Compensation Committee. Prior to his retirement 
from KEMET Corporation in 2012, he held the position of Chief Human Resources Officer. Larry was 
instrumental in KEMET becoming a SEG of Sharonview Federal Credit Union in 1988. Larry graduated 
with a BA degree from Clemson University and attended the University of South Carolina School of Law. 
Over the years, he has served on numerous non-profit boards including the United Way of Greenville 
County; YMCA of Greenville Metro Board; Salvation Army Advisory Board, Workforce Investment Board of 
Greenville County, Urban League of Columbus, GA; and the American Red Cross, Rock Hill, SC Chapter.

Rick Belcher
Rick Belcher has been a member of Sharonview for over 35 years and a volunteer for SFCU since 2005. 
He spent 3 years on the Supervisory Committee and has been a Board member since 2008. He currently 
serves on the ALCO and Governance Committees. In addition, he has served in the past as Chairman of 
the Board and on the Executive, Technology, Membership, Enterprise Risk committees.

Belcher has a BSBA from East Carolina and is currently Business Leader for the Emerging Solvents business 
with INVISTA (formerly known as KoSa, Hoechst Celanese Corp).


